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j January 15, 1991

,

| |

Mr. Roy J. Caninno
thited States
Nuclear Regulatory Coranissim License No. 21-18525-01,

Region III Docket No. 03013827
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

:

Dear Mr. Caniano:

This letter is in reformce to the violation noted during the agency'

inspectim of our facili' r on December 17, 1990.

Our practice in the past has beca to send an interdepartnental meno
annually to ancillary personnel. Unis mm described in Gmeral Radiation
llazzards and Associated Risim. We will continue to utilize this nuthod m
an annual lusis, to all ancillary persmnel.

In addition, a special training session has been scheduled for February 1991,
specifically for the nursing departmatt. Again, we will perform this'

training on an amual basis. Ibcumentation pertaining to all training will
be nnintained for future agency review.

I hope this infon:ntion meem with agency approval. If you should need any
further infornntion, please t utact no.

,

Since ely,

dI '
,

/ :y
' Gilbert Daniel, M.D. RSO
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Jantury 15, 1991

Mr. Roy J. Caniano
thited States
Nuclear Regulatory Ccumission License Ib. 21-18525-01
Regim Ill Ibcket No, 03013827
799 Roosevelt Road',
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

i=

Dear Mr. Caniano: ;

'lhin letter is in refermee to the violation noted during the agency
inspection of our facility on Decmber 17, 1990.

3

Our practice in the past has been to send an interdepartmental tuo [
annually to ancillary personnel. 'Ihis mmo described in General Radiation p
Hazzards and Associated Risks. We will cmtinue to uti.lize this nothod an
an amual basis, to all ancillary personnel.

<

In additian, a special training session has bem scheduled for February 1991,
specifically for the nursing department. Again, we will perform this '

training m an amual basis, tocuneatation pertaining to all training will
be unintained for future agmcy review.

I bcne thic informatior, acets with agency approval. If you should need any
further inforuntion, please contact me.

Since
| |

N
' I 1bert Daniel, M.D. RSO
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